
Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our History learning this term we are having a Roman Day in Year 2.

This will take place on Monday 2nd December.

As part of the day, your child is invited to dress up as a Roman. They could be a soldier, villager
or royalty. The choice is theirs. Here are some photos to give you some inspiration.

If you have any spare cardboard for shield making, please can you bring it in over the next two
weeks before taking it out for recycling. We would very much appreciate it.

Many thanks

Miss Wilczek, Mrs Direk & Mrs Walker


